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Operations Overview  

 There have been some positive COVIDs in the community recently. 

 The New CCO has started. 

 We completed Tourniquet training for Mangum Public Schools. 

 Several Sponsorships have been completed.  

 We are looking at charges to ensure that they are being captured appropriately. 

 We have the Quote in for PICC Line placement equipment. We are now completing the 

Pro forma to ensure that the service line will show benefit. 

 We are hiring some new RNs, LPNs, and aides. 

 We are currently looking for a new IT person and a maintenance technician. 

 We continue to see an increase in applicants at the facility for all positions listed. 

 We did have a Complaint Survey from the Oklahoma State Health Department and no 

deficiencies were noted. 

 

 

 


